
6th September 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

It has been a great pleasure this week to welcome all of the children back into School. 

They have settled quickly into their new classes and are already tackling their work with 

their customary enthusiasm and resilience. It was particularly pleasing to see how  

quickly the children in Early Years settled into their new routine of coming to School to 

begin their educational journey with us. 

We are pleased to welcome Miss Robinson into our school family as one of our Year 1 

class teachers. We also welcome back Mrs. March and Mrs. Henney from their               

maternity leave.  

We continue to work with the children on our new school vision which we hope will enable 

them to be the best that they can be. For our new parents and carers I have put information 

about this later in the flyer. Further information is available by clicking here. 

As I am aware that the first week of term sees a huge increase of photos of children in 

their new uniforms on social media I have attached some useful information about photo 

sharing online later in the flyer. 

As we start the new year I would like to remind you of the importance of your child    

having good attendance at School. The Government say: 'Every child has the right to a 

good education. We want our children to thrive, and to be healthy and happy. For this to 

happen the majority of young people need to be attending school, seeing their friends, 

and learning in the classroom. Most children in England agree with this assessment. 

Next week we will also be sending out our Home School Agreement electronically. This 

will be a Google Form and you can agree with the agreement by clicking in the form. I 

would ask that you read it and share it with your child(ren) as there is a specific section 

for them.  

Thank you to everyone who has donated spare uniform for our pre-loved uniform stand 

in the entrance. At the moment we are unable to accept any further donations. 

Please check out our calendar for the coming year. I would remind parents that these 

dates are subject to change. Further dates will be added as time goes on. 

There is a four way tie for the best attendance this week with Nursery, Year 2, Year 5 and 

Year 6 having an amazing attendance of 100%! 

I hope that you enjoy reading this flyer and have a relaxing weekend. 

Mr. A. Wheatley,  

Headteacher    

Whatever you do work at it with all your heart  

        Colossians  3:23 

http://www.heddon-school.co.uk/school-vision-2/


We continue to focus on attendance and punctuality so please remember that our School starts 

at 8.55am (9am for Nursery) and anyone arriving after this time will me marked as late. 

 

Attendance for this week is summarised below: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please see the graphic below which shows the significant impact of absence over time. 

 

‘Whatever you do work at it with all your heart’  

        Colossians  3:23 

Class 
Attendance 

this week 
Class  

Attendance 

this week 

Attendance 

this year 

Attendance 

this year 

Nursery

(Hedgehogs) 
100% 

Year 3 

(Gibside) 
98.4% 100% 98.4% 

Reception 

(Owls) 
96.3% 

Year 4 

(Lindisfarne) 
95.4% 96.3% 95.4% 

Year 1 

(Wallington) 
99.6% 

Year 5 

(Bamburgh) 
100% 99.6% 100% 

Year 2 

(Cragside) 
100% 

Year 6 

(Dunstanburgh) 
100% 100% 100% 
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Learning about the Lost Son in Year 1  
 

What an amazing first week back we have had in Year 1! This week in RE we 

have been learning about the parable of the Lost Son. We then created a story 

map to help us remember what happened and we discussed how the parable is 

about forgiveness. Then we took it in turns to become the characters in our      

puppet show and perform the story to our peers. 

Whatever you do work at it with all your heart  

        Colossians  3:23 



 

A Great Start in Year 2 

Year 2 have had a brilliant start to the new academic year; working really well    

together, learning new routines and enjoying the start to our topic.  In Maths, we 

have been thinking about how we can be efficient by using one lot of ten rather 

than ten lots of ones.  Well done Year 2 for a great start to the year!  

Whatever you do work at it with all your heart  

        Colossians  3:23 



 

A Great Start in Year 3  

Year 3 have had a simply fabulous start to the Year! We have settled in to our new 
space and are already becoming familiar with routines and grown ups. Today, in 
English, we explored some vocabulary that will be helpful to us this half term. One 
part of the challenge was to match each word to its definition. Perhaps the bigger 
challenge, we had to be resilient and persistent to not be overwhelmed by these 
tricky words!  

Thanks for a gorgeous week, Year 3! We already can’t wait to see what next   
week holds... 

 

Whatever you do work at it with all your heart  

        Colossians  3:23 
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The Anglo Saxons with Year 5  

This week, Year 5 have enjoyed starting our new History topic of the                  
Anglo-Saxons. We have been looking at the archaeological discovery that was 
made at Sutton Hoo and how that has impacted our understanding of this era of 
British history. Children have sketched and identified important objects that have 
been discovered and what that tells historians about Anglo-Saxon society.   

Whatever you do work at it with all your heart  

        Colossians  3:23 



 

A Busy Week in Year 6! 

A great start to the year for Year 6! We finished our personality swirls from moving 

up morning to make a new display in our room. We also produced a poster of our 

interests and some of us presented these to the class. Then, we finished the 

week with our first Science lesson where we recapped our knowledge on simple 

circuits.   

Whatever you do work at it with all your heart  

        Colossians  3:23 



 

Our School Vision 

‘Let all that you do be done with love’ 

      1 Corinthians 16:14 

 

We have been working hard this year to revise our school vision to ensure it is in 

line with our school and community.  We believe that love sits at the heart of   

everything that we do and we have broken this down into 4 areas which are       

underpinned by scripture.  

To read more about our vision and how we see it being worked out in each of the 

four sections please click here. 

The children have been exploring what it means to them through Collective    

Worship. 

Many thanks to JUMP who professionally drew our vision graphic. 

Whatever you do work at it with all your heart  

        Colossians  3:23 

http://www.heddon-school.co.uk/school-vision-2/


 

Red Cypher Charity 
 
I was pleased this week to receive a handwritten card from Andrew Bude on   
behalf of the Red Cypher charity. This charity specifically supports serving   
personnel and veterans of the 3rd Royal Horse Artillery who are currently 
based at Albemarle Barracks. Following your generous donations at Armed 
Forces Day in June we were pleased to be able to once again support their 
valuable work. As the armed forces do so much to keep our country safe it is 
always wonderful to recognise their often difficult and dangerous work through 
supporting this charity. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Wheatley. 
Once again I find myself writing to thank you, your staff and the entire school 
for your incredible efforts in raising £560 and your generosity in donating it to 
Red Cypher.  
 
This year we have supported both serving soldiers and veterans in hardship. 
Your kind donation will help a soldier who recently left the army with significant 
mental issues. Both Red Cypher and the Royal British Legion are supporting 
him. 
 
Please pass on our thanks to all at the school. 
 
Warmest regards, 
Andrew   

Whatever you do work at it with all your heart  

        Colossians  3:23 



 

Information from Rev. Rachel at St. Andrew’s Church in Heddon. 
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Dates for your Diary - Autumn Term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Wednesday 18th September 

2024 
Music Tuition with Mr. Reay begins. 

Friday 27th September 2024 
Welcome Service at St. Andrew’s Church - 9.30am 

Early Years and Key Stage 1 

Wednesday 9th October 2024 Year 6 visit to Beacon of Light 

Friday 25th October 2024 
Early Years and Key Stage 1 Harvest Festival at St. Andrew’s 

Church - 9.30am 

Friday 25th October 2024 
Key Stage 2 Harvest Festival at St. Andrew’s Church - 

10.20am 

w/c Monday 28th October 

2024 
HALF TERM 

Monday 4th November 2024 TRAINING DAY - SCHOOL CLOSED 

Tuesday 5th November 2024 Nasal Flu Vaccinations - Reception - Year 6 

Tuesday 5th November 2024 Parents Evening 

Thursday 7th November 2024 Parents Evening 

Thursday 5th December 2024 Choir Christmas Concert in School Hall at 5pm 

Friday 13th December 2024 TRAINING DAY - SCHOOL CLOSED 



 

Whatever you do work at it with all your heart  

        Colossians  3:23 

 

Dates for your Diary - Autumn Term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Tuesday 17th December 2024 Early Years Nativity in School Hall at 10am 

Tuesday 17th December 2024 
Key Stage 1 Christmas Performance at St. Andrew’s Church 

at 1.30pm 

Wednesday 18th December 

2024 

Key Stage 1 Christmas Performance at St. Andrew’s Church 

at 10am 

Friday 20th December 2024 Key Stage 2 Carol Service at St. Andrew’s Church at 9.30am 

w/c Monday 23rd December CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS 


